
 

 

COUNCIL – MAY 30, 2001 
 
 
 WORLD TELEVISION NETWORK 
 
 Recommendation 
 
 Regional Councillor Frustaglio recommends: 
 

THAT the City of Vaughan write a letter to the CRTC supporting the World Television Network in 
its application for a national multicultural television network. 
 
Purpose 
 
To express support for and assist World Television Network in its application to CRTC for a 
national multicultural television network. 
 
Background – Analysis and Options 
 
In April 2000, Council supported the World Television Network in its application to the CRTC 
(attached).  The application was refused at that time but a revised application is being considered 
by CRTC in June of this year and a request for a letter of support has been received.  The 
deadline to submit a letter of support to the CRTC is May 30, 2001. 
 
Attachments 
 
Council Extract 
Correspondence from the World Television Network 
 
Report prepared by: 
 
J. D. Leach 
City Clerk 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio 
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